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Atlanta Partner Discusses EEOC’s New Workplace COVID Rules

News

8.17.22


In an interview with Newsday, Myra Creighton discusses the EEOC’s updated guidance regarding

COVID-19 workplace standards. The new guidance addresses testing in the workplace and one

notable change clarifies whether an employer can administer a COVID-19 test. Myra explains that

employers can test if it is job-related and consistent with business necessity.  Given these updates,

she suggests that employers with a virus testing program review their current policies and

“reconsider or re-evaluate whether that program is necessary and meets requirements under the

ADA.”

To read the article visit Newsday (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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